
 

COVID-19 CASES IN COMMUNITY 

Monday August 16, 2021 

There are multiple confirmed Covid-19 cases now in           

community.  We are communicating that if you or your         

children attended the family centre anytime between       

Monday August 9-Thursday August 12, that you may have 

been exposed to Covid-19. This is not an official notification of 

exposure or direction to self isolate as Interior Health or First 

Nations Health are the authorities to make those individual 

calls to close contacts, however, protecting the health of our 

community is our top priority and we feel it is necessary to  

release this statement. Contact tracing takes time and in order 

to protect yourselves and your family members, please take 

all precautions to monitor for symptoms closely. It is your 

choice to self isolate as we await more information, but              

anyone contacted directly by Interior Health or First Nations 

Health Authority as a confirmed close contact must follow 

their instructions to self isolate.  

Thank you and stay safe everyone.  


